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Application  No: Comment:Received: Response:

OBJ2013/7242/P 10/12/2013  12:35:19 I object this this development, it would involve the destruction of a victorian landmark of significant 

value. I was under the impression an agreement to retain and restore this building was agreed a long time 

ago prior to planning permission for modern flats adjacent, therefore this should be rejected on this basis 

alone, but on other reasons, one of it being a historical landmark which should be protect.
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